LAY MINISTER CGETY SCHOLARSHIP—The First Annual Gray Tilly Memorial Scholarship was
presented to Rex Okakok of Barrow, at the Annual Governor's Day Awards Luncheon at the
University of Alaska, Fairbanks. Okakok, seen with his wife, was presented the scholarship by Lola
Tilly, left, professor of home economics emeritus. The scholarship comes from. an endowment
established by Mrs. Tilly and a group of her friends. Thisyear it totaled $450. Okakok is a lay minister
at the First Presbyterian Church in Fairbanks and plans to study the ministry. (UA photo): .




